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School of Overseas Education,
Sichuan University
April 2, 2020
Dear students:

I hope all of you are doing well.

Since the beginning of 2020, we have experienced and continue
to go through a global outbreak of COVID-19. Since March 28", the
Chinese government has suspended the entry of foreigners with
valid visas and residence permits, which is a temporary measure that
China is compelled to take in light of the outbreak situation and the
practices of other countries. This has a direct impact on the spring
semester, which continues to make our reunion time uncertain.

Temporary departure do not affect our close relationship with
each other. The School of Overseas Education of Sichuan University
will, as always, provide all the students with the necessary help and
support. In order not to interrupt your course progress, we will
continue to carry out course teaching and thesis guidance through
the current networks. We appreciate your dedicated participation
with all relevant online courses and course assignment. At the same
time, the college will also carry out a wealth of online student
activities to accompany everyone through this period. If you have
any questions, you are always welcome to contact us, and we will do
our best to provide services as much as practically possible.

At the moment, the pandemic is still spreading rapidly in many
places around the world, so please co-operate with local pandemic
prevention measures to protect yourself and your family. We will
continue to work together in order to return things back to normal
and in good health.

The winter season is over and the warmth of spring is upon us,
although we cannot all currently come back to campus and enjoy this
beautiful season, please know that Sichuan University will always
stand by your side.
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